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Protect your most important 
assets – your data – and 
create a high level of digital 
sovereignty by controlling all 
your cryptographic keys and 
data in the cloud, in your 
data center and in motion. 

Meet regulatory requirements
with a state-of-the-art 
implementation based on 
standards and define your 
structured encryption strategy
based on LoA for all 
application levels.

Achieve high crypto agility
and reduce operational costs
by leveraging automation
through extensive APIs and 
a centralized modular platform, 
which will help you implement 
your long-term encryption 
strategy.

_ Meet regulatory      
 requirements

_ Overview of the complete   
 cryptographic key lifecycle

_ High level of crypto agility

_ Maintain data portability in 
 a multi-cloud environment

_ Modular platform for 
step-by-step implementation

_ Audit reports and 
crypto inventory

_ Role-based access control

_ Developer-friendly API’s

_ Automatization capabilities

Encryption &
Key Management

keep control of all your 
cryptographic keys.
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